
                                                                   Forest School Day 
 

Wow! What a day… A big thank you and well done to all classes that took part. Pupils decorated 
wood cookies, created natural sculptures, used natural materials, and made some fantastic art.  

 
Pathway 3 and around 30 parents/carers experienced a forest school session in the pouring rain! 

Well done to the parents that braved the conditions and participated in the activities. Activities such 
as toasting marshmallows, sawing wood cookies, insect hunt, shelter building, assault course, 

digging, and orienteering were available. A huge thank you to Mr Liggitt for supporting and all the 
staff that got drenched, helping parents, and manning the different activities. Next year, I might 

order some sun! Thank you all. Mr Harper.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


